
Report for Senior commission from Sharvari Dixit 
  
The senior commission survey on the Age Friendly City was sent out to all the members of SOLAH 
(Seniors of Los Altos and Hills) as was my ad-hoc committee task. We met on Nov 14th and discussed 
any questions that they may have had. One concern was that the survey would not let them move 
backwards or forwards without completing the question they were on. We resolved their doubts. 
Hopefully they will have filled the survey. It felt as if the enthusiasm for completing the survey was less 
because they felt that some of the questions did not impact the group.  
  
In January 9th 2024 we will talk again about the survey and perhaps try to answer the questions at a 
computer available at that time at the community center.  
  
Sharvari Dixit 

 


